HB3177

| am in support of this bill and opening our restaurants up. It is time. The numbers do not substantiate the number of closures we
have had in Baker city. We cannot continue to open and close, open and close. The restaurants are up to speed on who is open but
the general public is not. They are so confused. They walk in our front doors and have absolutely no idea whether they can sit
inside, or not. Please Pass this bill in allow us to open up. We are being responsible and abiding by the CDC guidelines for public
safety.

We cannot go through another summer without being open regularly and having our regularly scheduled events. Our small
communities count on the tourism in the money it brings to our businesses.

Sincerely,
Jodi Furtney

Charley’s Deli & Ice Cream
Baker City,



